
Notice of Study Initiation 
Dingman Creek Subwatershed Stage 2 Lands Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Notice of Study Initiation for the subject project.  
 
The City of London has retained KGS Group to undertake a Schedule ‘C’ Municipal 
Class Environment Assessment (EA) to update the regulatory floodplain for Dingman 
Creek and assess potential flood mitigation and stormwater servicing alternatives to 
address imminent and future flooding and erosion risk within the subwatershed. 
Through the EA, a range of flood mitigation and stormwater management strategies will 
be developed. The recommended approach will guide future development, identify 
mitigative and adaptive flood control works and align with the City’s vision for the creek 
corridor to integrate natural heritage, stormwater management and recreational uses. 
 
As the study progresses, project information will be available on the City’s Get Involved 
website. 
 
The Notice of Study Initiation is being mailed to area property owners, agencies, and 
Indigenous Communities. This notice will also appear in the Londoner on September 02 
and September 09, 2021. 
 
By copy of this information to the Clerk’s Office, I would request that this notice 
be circulated to other elected officials, as appropriate. 
 
Regards, 
 

 

Matt Davenport, EIT (he/him) 
Engineer in Training 
Stormwater Engineering 
City of London 

 
300 Dufferin Ave, P.O. Box 5035, London ON N6A 4L9 
Cell: 226.219.9826 
mdavenport@london.ca | www.london.ca 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to stop the spread of COVID-19, the City of London has 
made changes to many City services. Visit our website for the latest information about 
City services and COVID-19. 
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